
Dear Productivity Commission, 

Married on part pension. Spent 51 years as merchant mariner, retired since 2007. 

N/A 

I think the quality of life would be greatly diminished due massive unemployment and lack of 
training opportunities. The dependent families hopes and expectations of a fair go would be 
shattered. 

This is very important to me as I have vivid memories of unemployment through no fault of 
my own. 

Kind Regards, 
John Dunn 
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